
Sent: 23/02/2025 2:16:57 PM
Subject: DA2025/0132 OBJECTION to McDonalds Proposal

Dear Northern Beaches Council

I absolutely cannot believe that this is even a proposal. It is absolutely ludicrous. I live just off
Roseberry street and already the traffic is bad. I totally OBJECT.

Plus there will be more noise and air pollution which is unacceptable at any time of day. 24
hours is even worse! This is mostly a residential area and it is absolutely not ok to have a
McDonalds built there.

For everyone's health and wellbeing - we need less fast food and more healthy options.

Please, I'm begging you not to let this happen. It just cannot.

kind regards
Bridget Sheehan


